From: Scholl, Matthew (Fed)

To: Honeycutt, Diane C. (Fed)
Subject: A blurb for the NY trip
Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019 2:14:30 PM

Present the NIST Post Quantum Cryptography program to the international finance community. Talk
to key stakeholders on use of appropriate crypto, future proofing security technology and maintain

support from US industry in NIST cybersecurity programs.
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